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7th June 2024 

Newsletter 
 
Sports Days 
Sports Days have been booked and will be on the following days, weather permitting. Parents are 
welcome to come along and watch. 
 
Years 1 & 2 – 18th June, 9:30am 
Years 3 & 4 – 19th June, 9:30am 
Years 5 & 6 – 20th June, 9:30am 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with a Celebration of Learning. We would 
like to invite you to come to your child’s class to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the 
day. 
 
Nursery – 26th June (Teddy Bear’s Picnic, 2 – 3pm) 
Reception – 5th July 
Willow – 10th July 
Rowan – 2nd July 
Hazel – 9th July 
Sycamore – 27th June 
Maple – 3rd July 
Beech – 4th July 
Birch – 26th June 
Ash – 17th July  
 
Nursery  
Are you searching for the perfect nursery for your little one? Look no further! We're thrilled to 
announce that our school is now offering nursery places for pre-school children aged 3 and 4 starting 
this September 2024. 
Our nurturing environment provides the ideal setting for your child's early years education, fostering 
growth, curiosity, and a love for learning. 
Spaces are filling up fast, so don't miss out! Come to the school office for more information and 

secure your child's place today. 🎒📚 
 
Uniform 
It has been noticed that several children are coming to school not wearing the correct uniform. 
Please could you ensure that your children come to school in the correct uniform, and if they wear 
trainers, that these are plain black with no extra colours, thank you.  
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